COMMUNICATION
CW (PH) Sept 17/19
ITEM - 4

Subject:

FW: Short Term Rentals in the City of Vaughan

From:

Sent: September 14, 2019 21:40
To: Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca
Cc: Debi.Traub@vaughan.ca

Subject: Short Term Rentals in the City of Vaughan

Mr. Shefman,

This email is to inform you of our opposition to the proposal (to be discussed at a public meeting on September 17, 2019) concerning short term rentals in the City of Vaughan.

We have heard several negative stories about short term rentals in other parts of the G.T.A. (and, in fact, throughout Canada) and thus, we oppose this concept.

Yours sincerely

David and Noreen Burton

??